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Conference Attended:  6th FIP Pharmaceutical Sciences World Congress 21st to 24th May 

2017, Stockholm, Sweden. 

As a recipient of the College of Medicine & Health bursary, I was grateful of the opportunity 

to present my research at the 6th FIP Pharmaceutical Sciences World Congress (PSWC) in 

Stockholm.  

 The FIP PSWC is the premier global event for the pharmaceutical sciences, bringing 

together experts from the various disciplines encompassed in the field. The conference 

explored systems approaches to drug discovery, development and clinical use under the 

theme “Future Medicines for One World”. While at the conference I attended various 

symposia and lectures on topics ranging from novel drug delivery approaches to regulation, 

education and training in the pharmaceutical industry. This broadened my understanding of 

the pharmaceutical sciences field, while allowing me to network with peers and gain useful 

feedback on my own research. 

 I would like to express my gratitude to the College of Medicine and Health for affording me 

this valuable opportunity 

 


